COMMUNICATION - C14

ITEM 4

Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
September 22, 2020

From: Rodney Goldberg ||| G-

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 2:58 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] By - Law Amendment file Z 19.040

Dear Sirs
| would like to make written comments regarding By - Law Amendment file Z 19.040.
For the following reasons the proposed twelve-storey building should not proceed;

The proposed construction site is in a heavily built up residential area.

The increase in traffic congestion in an already heavy trafficked area

The construction noise and disruption to the residents.

The increased danger of having a construction site in a built up area, especially to children.
Having a mid-rise building in a residential area flies in the face of a quiet and calm suburban
lifestyle.

6. It serves no purpose other than to the land developers and construction company

“ihs WP

Thank you
Rodney Goldberg



